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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 
 
 
 

Christmas has come and gone, and we all anticipate the New Year with new oppor-
tunities, refreshed equipment, and a new sense of enthusiasm for our club and 
sport.  From my family to yours, I hope your Holiday’s were filled with faith, fam-
ily, friends, and plenty of hydro talk around the table. 
 
As many of us have our off-season programs in full swing, we all look forward to 
an amazing 2025 race season.   
 
Looking forward, we have Auto-Rama coming up as well as the National and 
Spring meetings.  Please be as active as you can in volunteering and getting your 
voice heard at these events.  The only way we can make a difference is speaking up 
and being present. 
 
Our meeting place, Simple Palate, is currently shut down for renovations and it is 
unknown when I will reopen.  Being that we will not have a January meeting, we 
are currently working on a plan for February and will be contacting the member-
ship to let them know the plans as soon as we can. 
 
Thank you all and again, I hope you all had a wonderful holiday season and here’s 
to 2025! 
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4. 

 
Attention All Prop Riders 

 
 
 
The 2025 Detroit Autorama is February 28, March 1st and 2nd at Hunting-
ton Place.  
The Marine Prop Riders are looking for volunteers to promote our club 
along with Hydroplane Racing at our booth. 
I 
f you’re interested in volunteering, please contact Casie Briggs or Phil 
Goodell for details. 
We would like six volunteers to fill each of the following time slots begin-
ning: 
 

· Friday - First Shift from 11am to 5pm and Second Shift from 5pm to 
10pm. 
 

· Saturday – First Shift from 9am to 2:30pm and Second Shift from 
2:30pm to 8PM. 
 

· Sunday – First Shift from 10am to 2:30pm and Second Shift from 
2:30pm to 7pm. 
 

Daily show passes will be available for everyone who signs up at Will Call. 
Note: You must be on the list to receive your pass. 
 
 
 
Cassie Briggs 
briggscm@umich.edu 
313-772-3319 
 
 
Phil Goodell 
philwgoodell@gmail.com 
734-576-2012 
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Marine Prop Rider 

New Year Baby 
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From the board members of Marine Prop Riders 
“Have a safe and wonderful New Years” 
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President 

John Grigg racerscustoms@gmail.com 
586-727-4069 

Vice President  
Phil Goodell 

(734-576-2012) 
philwgoodell@gmail.com 

Secretary Dave Muczinski (586-791-3659) 
davidmuczinski@comcast.net 

Treasurer Mario Maraldo (586) 468-3204)  
mmaraldo25999@gmail.com 

Publicity Christina Wilson (248) 766-1928) 
 jetjims@comcast.net 

Membership Nancy Spanich (313-530-0985) 
nancyspanich@gmail.com 

Entertainment Austin Hayes (248*520-4194) 
amhayes25@outlook.com 

Member at Large Adam Justin stubbsbowler@gmail.com 
(586) 747-1705 

Member at Large Patti Hayes ( 248-410-5191) 
phayes25@gmail.com 

 

 Please feel free to call one of us  
If you need anything.  

We would be glad to help 
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MPR Members: 
If you have something to 
sell, give away or trade 
Please submit a picture 
and description we will 
list it for free. 

 
E-Mail to: 

jetjims@comcast.net 

 
“1951” 

 
“2025” 

We will place your ad here: 
 

Sell your 
engine 
parts. 

 

           
No mess is to 
big for Mark, 
please contact 
him off line for 

his services. 
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810 Pembroke Court 
White Lake, Mi   48386 

 


